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Mayor Presents Proclamtion...  
At the October Dripping Springs City Council meeting, Mayor Todd Purcell 
presented the Friends a proclamation commemorating thirty years of 
service to the community and designating October, 2013 "Friends of the 
Dripping Springs Community Library Month." Accepting the Mayor's thanks 
were board members Bobbie Hentschel, President and Karen Crowther, 
Secretary along with library director, Cara Russell.   
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BAKE SALE JUST AROUND THE CORNER 

Calling all bakers!  Plan to bring your baked 

goods and confections to the library on 

Friday, December 6 between 10am and 1pm.  

We will be in the conference room wrapping 

those tasty little bundles of delight for the 

bake sale Saturday, December 7, between 

10am and 5pm at Cristmas on Mercer Street. 

 You can bake 'em or buy 'em!  Come visit the booth! 

 

 



Pouring Over Books -  
     Event Chair, John Hoag, 
announced the successful 
conclusion of the third annual 
Meet the Author and Wine 
Tasting event.  Said Hoag, 
"Our hosts, Betty and 
Marshall Kuykendall, provided 
the perfect setting, our 
honored guest, Kasey 
Lansdale proved to be a 
vivacious, delightful young 
lady, definitely one of the 
rising stars on the Texas 
literary scene, and we owe it all to our cadre of outstanding sponsors who 
made it possible."  Local author and Friends supporter, Nikki Loftin, did an 
outstanding job interviewing our honored guest.  With the weather man's 
cooperation, guests mingled inside and on the patio, sampling fruit and 
cheese and an eclectic mix of wines from around the world. 
 
     Treasurer, Jan Robinson, underscored the importance of our sponsors, 

lead by our two underwriters who have been with us from the beginning, 
Gavin Loftus of Edward Jones, Financial Advisors and Scott Daves of 
Stanberry & Associates, Realtors.  Gold Sponsors were, Faith Holmes M.D., 
John and Camilla Bordie, and Terry Garnett's Propane.  Silver Sponsors 
were Tomasik Family Dental, June and Jim Baumoel, Kim and Marlin 
Frederick, and John Hoag and Sue Blackburn.  We thank them all.  
  
     Members Mary Claypool and daughter Brittany, Karen Crowther, Bobbie 
Hentschel, Jan Robinson, Stephanie Trexler and Donna Woody worked 
behind the scenes and during the event to assure its success.  Dr. Jaime 

Molina, a member of the Photographers of Dripping Springs, donated his 
artistic talent with some great photos of the festivities (See his photos on 
next page).  KDRP radio personality, Bill Paige and his wife, Claudia, 
graciously contributed by hosting Kasey Lansdale at their home during her 
stay in Drippin'.  We know it is trite, but we can honestly say, "A good time 
was had by all."  
 
     Concluded Hoag, "We are busy laying plans to build on this year's 
momentum to host an even more successful event in the year ahead." 



 

 

 

   

   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All proceeds from the bake sale and raffle will be included in the check the Friends  

will present to the Library at the annual meeting in February, 2014. 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS  

NOW ON SALE!  
Tickets for our annual holiday season raffle               

are now on sale at the library   

First Place winner will receive gift certificates               

for a complimentary dining experience at                

many of our local eateries 

Three additional prizes will be awarded.                                                  

We've had some great items donated for these gift 

baskets, like Starbucks, Segner's Jeweler and 

Longaberger baskets!  

Buy ticket s for yourself and share some with others.  

They are very affordable at only $3.00 a ticket!                       

Also sold in multiples- 2/$5, 5/$10, 10/$20.  

 



 
 

The Pres sez:  Happy Thanksgiving 

This time of year, when we all pause to count our blessings, 

here are the events of 2013 for which the Friends of the Library 

are thankful. 

First and foremost we are thankful for all of you.  We have 

established Friends who return every year and now quite a few 

new Friends as well.  Our ongoing efforts to create awareness to 

improve membership are proving successful.  Thanks to all of 

you who became a Friend for the first time and all of you who 

renewed an existing membership.  Thank you for helping to 

support the library. 

We're thankful for those people and business' who sponsored our primary fund raising 

event, Pouring Over Books, the beautiful home which our hosts allowed us to use for 

that event, and even the perfect weather! 

We're thankful that one of our dedicated board members did the research to discover 

that this is a commemorative year, a cause for celebration of 30 years of Friendship.  

And we got to spend some special time with those original Friends of 30 years ago who 

built the library as we know it today, a great learning experience of the pioneer spirit in 

our community.  In recognition of the Friends' record of service, the Mayor made a 

proclamation that October should be Friends of the Library month in Dripping Springs. 

We are always thankful for those of you who volunteer to support the activities we host 

such as Founder's Day, Operation Gratitude, and Christmas on Mercer Street. Whether it 

is that you bake something for the bake sale or come to the booth to visit, we 

appreciate your efforts. 

So wherever you are or whatever you do to celebrate this Thanksgiving Day, know that 

all of you are part of those things for which the Friends are thankful in 2013. 

See you soon, Bobbie 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Membership Factoids 

 

ü Treasurer Jan Robinson 

reports the membership 

drive has produced a 

28% increase in 

membership. 

ü The trend has been that 

renewing members 

have increased their 

contribution level over 

the prior year. 

ü Be reminded that 

Friends is a 501(c)(3) 

charity.  Donations are 

tax deductible. 

ü Become a member 

now, save on taxes for 

2013 

ü Go to our web page 

www.dscl.org/Friends 

and pay by credit card 

or copy and print 

application attached to 

this newsletter  

 

 

 

http://www.dscl.org/Friends


Friends Garner First Life Membership 

Introductions are in order!  When we decided awhile back to create  

"Friends for Life" as a new membership  level , we wondered who 

would be first. The mystery is over!                                                 

Meet Lois and Van Vahrenkamp  

Lois and Van have resided in Dripping springs since 1981, have been 

married 53 years, have been ranchers and business owners, but most 

importantly, they have been teachers. With that in mind I was not surprised 

to have Lois tell me that she has "a soft spot in my heart for children K 

through third grade" and that "library time" was her favorite part of the 

teaching day.  

Her love of library time goes back to her childhood. She remembers her 

family made finding the local library a priority when they moved to a new 

location, and her father especially made time for reading. He also taught 

her to budget her allowance so she would always have the nickel required 

to check out a book during their weekly trip to the library. 

When asked what prompted the choice to become a Friend at the $2500 

level, she did not hesitate to share her thoughts. Her first thought was of 

the library staff. "They are always so cheerful and helpful. Their 

attentiveness and service is a good thing for the community". She made 

mention of the peaceful surroundings outside the building and "how 

relaxing it is to be in a chair in the corner reading or just browsing through 

magazines."  

Because of her love of teaching, Lois shared how she enjoys "seeing 

children who's parents have taken the time to take them to the library." 

She appreciates "parents who understand the joy of turning a page." 

Lois continues her family tradition of making the library experience a 

priority by now becoming a Friend for Life.  She feels that by supporting the 

library it becomes "a legacy you can give your children." 

In her words, "The best teacher you will ever have is yourself when you go 

to the library and explore your interests."                          Interview & story by Bobbie Hentschel 



 

Friends of the Library Membership Application 

You can provide much needed support to the library by becoming a member of the Friends of 

the Dripping Springs Community Library, Inc.  To join, simply complete the form below and 

return with your dues to:  Friends of DSCL, Inc., 501 Sportsplex Drive, Dripping Springs, 

TX 78620.  or go to  the Friends tab at www.dscl.org/friends  and contribute using the 

Amazon.com  Donate  link. 

Annual Membership Levels (circle one) 

Newberry $25   Nobel $50    Pulitzer $100    Carnegie $200 

Lifetime $2,500 (one time gift) 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing  Address:_________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address (receiving your Newsletter via email saves on printing and postage):  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________ 

The Friends of the Dripping Springs Community Library is a 501(c)(3) recognized public 

charity and contributions are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. 

 

********************************************* 

The Friends of the Dripping Springs Community Library may be reached at 

friendsofdslibrary@gmail.com Newsletter editor, John Hoag, may be reached at 

ojh@salusmundi.com   Comments and suggestions always welcome.  

http://www.dscl.org/friends
mailto:friendsofdslibrary@gmail.com
mailto:ojh@salusmundi.com

